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“ 

“ 

              

I swore never to be 
silent whenever and 
wherever human 
beings endure 
suffering and 
humiliation. We must 
always take sides. 
Neutrality helps the 
oppressor, never the 
victim. Silence 
encourages the 
tormentor, never the 
tormented. 
Elie Wiesel   

Spiritual 

Direction: It’s 

For Everyone! 

 Faithful   

For More Information: 
Liberty Hall 
300 College Park 
Dayton, OH 45469-0408 
937.229.3339 
 
        Like us on Facebook 
udaytoncampusministry   

Flyer 
This is a publication of  
Campus Ministry at the  
University of Dayton. 

 
 
11.8.2015 

the 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Monday-Friday 12:30pm   IC Chapel 
Tuesday  9pm Stuart Chapel 
Wednesday  9pm  Marycrest Chapel 
Thursday  9pm Marianist Hall Chapel 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Tuesdays, Fridays    11:00am-Noon  IC Chapel      
Wednesday              4:30-5:30pm     IC Chapel 
By appointments, contact Campus Ministry   

Sunday Worship Times 
Masses 
10am  IC Chapel 
6pm  IC Chapel  
8pm IC Chapel 
9pm  McGinnis Center 
 

Interdenominational Worship Service  
6pm Marianist Hall Chapel   
 

Holy Angels Parish Masses 
5pm Saturday 
Noon Sunday 
 

 
 

Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament 
Alumni Hall 
 

M-Th. 5:40pm-9:05pm 
Fri.     12:55pm-4:05pm 
 
 
 

 
Quote  
    Of the 

Week 

Sunday Readings  
Reading I: 1 Kings 17:10-16 

Responsorial Psalm: 146:7, 8-9, 9-10 
Reading II: Hebrews 9:24-28 

Gospel: Mark 12:38-44 or 12:41-44   
 

"Amen, I say to you, this poor widow put in more 
than all the other contributors to the treasury.  
For they have all contributed from their surplus 

wealth, but she, from her poverty, has contributed 
all she had, her whole livelihood."                        

Mark 12:43-44 

SPOTLIGHT  
ON. . . 

A local charity which serves the poor in 

the Dayton area will receive 10% of every 
Sunday collection. The rest of the collection 
supports more than 100 Campus Ministry 
programs of all kinds, including our 
 

Service Program of the Week:  
Healing Hearts 
is a health-oriented service organization that 
provides and encourages students with 
opportunities to volunteer at hospitals, nursing 
homes, and other healthcare facilities. 

Low Gluten hosts are now available for individuals who cannot tolerate gluten. 
Devices to assist with hearing are available for those who would like to use one during Mass;  

please see a Mass Coordinator. 

Throughout November, all are invited to write the 
name of a deceased loved one in the Book of the 
Dead in the Immaculate Conception Chapel. The 
names will be included in prayer throughout the 
month of November. 

Where is God in my life?   What am I supposed to be 
doing next in life?  What is the meaning of this darkness I 
encounter in prayer?  Where can I go to wonder out loud 
about God? Sound familiar?  Spiritual direction may be of 
help to you in answering some of these questions on your 
faith journey. 
 

Spiritual Direction, an ancient spiritual practice from the 
Desert Fathers and Mothers, is open to anyone who is 
trying to figure out how to develop a prayer life or find God 
in life’s experiences. Not only for religious or those 
considering religious life, but all are welcome to explore 
spiritual direction on their faith journey.  When in a  
session, directees (those receiving direction) are 
encouraged to sit and talk about what God’s doing in your 
life and pay attention to the calling of the Holy Spirit. 
 

A spiritual director will not answer your questions for you or 
solve your problems, but will listen with the heart of God 
and reflect your thoughts back to you for further insight. 
Spiritual direction, despite the multiple meanings of the 
term “direction,” is really about a spiritual director walking 
with a person as they go deeper with God. 
 

It is not counseling or therapy, nor a replacement for those 
valued services.  There is no cost for UD students, staff or 
faculty who wish to see the spiritual directors on the 
campus ministry website.  To contact a UD spiritual 
director, go to: https://www.udayton.edu/ministry/care-
growth/spiritual_direction.php 
 
 

Kathy Sales 
Assistant Director for Campus Ministry/Liturgy 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/110815.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/110815.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/110815.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/110815.cfm


Campus Ministry Calendar 

Remembering Kristallnacht 
“The Night of Broken Glass” 

Monday, Nov. 9, 5pm, Immaculate Conception Chapel 
A candlelight ceremony in memory of the day the Nazis unleashed a 
wave of riots against Jewish people, destroying synagogues, businesses 
and homes and transporting them to the concentration camps. The 
ceremony includes a family testimony and a musical remembrance by 
UD’s World Music choir. For more information, please contact Crystal 
Sullivan at (937-229-3369) or by email at csullivan1@udayton.edu.        

 

Faith Fest Tickets Now Available 
February 6, 2016 
Tenth Avenue North is headlining this year’s PATH eligible concert. 
Free tickets for students are now available on OrgSync.  If you know 
family members, friends or groups beyond UD who would like to 
attend, they can purchase tickets for $15 at: tickets.udayton.edu. 
 

Summer Cross-cultural Immersions  
Are you interested in learning about new cultures, a different way of 
life, and a little bit more about yourself? Would you like to volunteer 
and build relationships abroad? Look into the Center for Social 
Concern’s Summer Immersion Programs to India, Guatemala, 
Zambia, and Cameroon. Sign-up online by this November 12. 
 

Domestic Winter BreakOuts 
January 10-16 
Want to do something different with your break? A BreakOut is a great 
way to learn about a new city and serve those in need. Sign up now to 
learn and serve in East St Louis, IL, Camden, NJ, Nazareth Farm, WV, 
or Chicago, IL.  Registration online on a first come, first serve basis. 
 

Black Catholic History Month Mass 
Sunday, Nov. 8, 6pm, Immaculate Conception Chapel 
All are welcome to this Mass honoring the contributions of African-
Americans to the Catholic church. Bishop Braxton from the diocese of 
Belleville, IL will preside and preach at this Mass along with the choir 
from the Church of the Resurrection. Bishop Braxton will also speak on 
"The Racial Divide in the United States" on Monday, November 9 at 
7pm in Sears Recital Hall.  His talk will include highlights of his well-
known pastoral letter on this topic in honor of the World Day of Peace 
on January 1, 2015. 
 

Missing Hymnals 

Since the opening of the newly renovated Chapel in August, we have 
noticed a large number of the new hymnals missing from the pews.  If 
you have mistakenly taken a copy of either Gather or Spirit and Song, 
please kindly return them to the Chapel. Thank you-this ensures and 
aids musical participation for our entire faith community. 

Beyond 
Doors the 

November 

9-11 Thanksgiving Food Basket Collection Days 
13-15 Lighthouse Retreat 
13-15 Metamorphosis Sophomore Retreat 
14 SERVICE Saturday   

Metamorphosis Sophomore Retreat 
November 13-15, Maria Stein  
This weekend retreat brings sophomores together to reflect on 
relationships, faith and life changes. Sign up online. Questions? Contact 
Bridget Ebbert at bebbert1@udayton.edu or (937)229-1754. Cost $50. 

 

“Sowing Hope” 
Hunger & Homelessness Month Events  
“Poverty calls us to sow hope... Poverty is the flesh of the poor Jesus, in 
that child who is hungry, in the one who is sick, in those unjust social 
structures.” Pope Francis 
Thursday, November,12, 7pm, Immaculate Conception Chapel  
Hunger and Homelessness Prayer Service: Gather with others to pray to 
end Hunger and Homelessness. 
Thursday, November 19, 12:30-1:45pm, Liberty Hall Room 08 
Table of Plenty: Government Assistance: Handout or Hand-up? 
Come and join the Center for Social Concern in Campus Ministry for a 
luncheon discussion on this important topic. Lunch will be provided by 
the CSC staff.  Please RSVP on-line by Nov. 17.  PATH eligible. 
Thursday November 19, 7pm KU Ballroom  
Oxfam Jam: an international organization working to end hunger and 
homelessness globally. 
 

The Thanksgiving Food Basket Drive Is ON! 
Your generosity is once again needed to help provide families in our 
Dayton community with a Thanksgiving dinner. If your floor, club or 
department wants to put together a basket please contact the Center 
for Social Concern, (937-229-2524). Also look for additional 
information and challenges along with sign-ups at KU to donate with 
your Flyer card.  If you or your group collect canned goods you can drop 
them off at the vans in the following locations S1 (Fitz Hall), S2, and 
1700 Patterson (River Campus) parking lots on Nov. 9 from 4-5:30pm;     
Nov. 10 from 11am-1pm and 4-5:30pm and Nov.11 from 4-5:30pm. 
 

Death & Grieving: Powerful Issues 
The recent death on campus is a reminder of the importance of 
building a supportive community on campus.  Losing a loved one, 
friend, or student can create many feelings including sadness, anger, 
disbelief, disorientation, anxiety and depression.  Experiencing these 
feelings is often normal in the short term. However, if those feelings are 
becoming overwhelming, it is healthy to reach out - Campus Ministry 
(937-229-3339), Living with Loss Group, friends, faculty, mentors, The 
Counseling Center (937-229-3141),Residence Life staff, and others are 
able, willing, and ready to assist.  Support yourself and support each 
other, and encourage friends to get help as needed.  Positive mental/
personal health means taking care of yourself on a number of levels 
and remembering others care about you. If you are feeling any level of 
distress over this recent death, remember one of the most effective ways 
to cope with a significant loss is to talk about your thoughts and feelings 
with someone who cares.  
 

“Mary, Undoer of Knots” Traveling Prayer Wall 
Join us as we unite our prayers with a traveling “Mary, Undoer of Knots” 
prayer wall around campus. Write your prayer intentions on pieces of 
fabric and tie them to the prayer wall.  As you do, untie someone else’s 
prayer and keep it with you as you pray for that person and their  
intention. The final destination is: IC Chapel Nov. 9-12. 
 

 

For more details and applications on all of the above, go to www.udayton.edu/

ministry or call Campus Ministry at 937- 229-3339 or the Center for Social 

Concern at 937-229-2524. 

mailto:bebbert1@udayton.edu
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